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Web Announcement 2211 

 
Attention All Providers:   

Providers Cannot Charge Nevada Medicaid Recipients for Personal 
Protective Equipment 

The Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) is notifying all provider types that they cannot charge 
a recipient for Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) used during the delivery of a Medicaid-covered service.  
Reimbursement from Nevada Medicaid is payment in full for all services (42 CFR 447.15). 

 


